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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

It has been such a joy spending time in classrooms 
over the past few weeks, getting to know our 
students and seeing the learning that’s taking place 
across the school. Whether it’s working with Jordan 
in the gardens or presenting at assembly, our 
students continue to impress with their curiosity, 
kindness, and growing confidence. 
 
BE ON TIME, EVERY TIME 
 

A gentle reminder that classroom doors open at 
8:30am and all students should be at school by 
then. That early time is important, it allows students 
to settle, read, and get organised for the day. 
Arriving after the bell means missing instructions, 
which can affect learning and routine.  
 
WASAP - WEST AUSTRALIAN STUDENT 
ASSISTANCE PAYMENT 
 

A reminder that eligible families can still apply for 
WASAP. This government payment helps cover 
school-related costs. Our school’s uptake has been 
lower than similar communities, so please don’t 
hesitate to contact us if you’d like assistance with 
the process.  
 
KAARTDIJIN LAUNCH 
 

We’ve begun the phased roll-out of Kaartdijin - a 
new platform for recording attendance and 
behaviour. Kaartdijin (a Noongar word meaning 
knowledge) will help us build more consistent, data-
informed systems that support student wellbeing. 
We’re focusing on staff training first, information will 
be shared next week with families on how and 
when to access Kaartdijin for attendance.   
 
KISS AND DRIVE REMINDER 
 

For everyone’s safety, please use the designated 
Kiss and Drive area for drop-offs and pick-ups. 
The staff car park is not a safe option, especially 
with angle parking and limited visibility, we’ve had a 
few close calls recently.  
 
 
 

IN AND AROUND THE SCHOOL 
 

• Room 1 Assembly: A big congratulations to 
Room 1 for a purr-fect assembly! We all learnt a 
lot about cats and loved seeing your confidence 
on stage. 

• Gardening with Jordan: Some of our students 
have been helping Jordan before school to look 
after our  gardens,  they have been learning about 
planting, caring for plants, and the importance of 
sustainability. 

• Aspire Goals: Students have been sharing their 
progress and personal goals with me, it’s 
wonderful to hear them reflect on their growth and 
achievements this semester. This week it has 
been all about Cross Country, I am sure many of 
our students will achieve their own personal goals, 
whether its trying their best to finish a lap or 
achieving a place!  

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

• Faction Cross Country - Thursday, 12 June a 
great chance for students to challenge themselves 
and show faction spirit. I’m looking forward to my 
first cross country event at East Hamilton Hill PS! 

• School Reports - Week 10 Reports will be 
uploaded to Connect. If you need help accessing 
them, please reach out. I urge you to try before 
the day with your login details.  

• Swimming Lessons Term 3 - due to rising bus 
and entry costs, swimming lessons must be paid 
in full before they begin. Families are welcome to 
pay in instalments, but unfortunately, we’re unable 
to subsidise costs. Students who haven’t paid will 
be supervised at school.  

 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 
It’s a privilege to work alongside such a dedicated 
community of families and staff. 
 
Warm regards, 

Sonya Roberts 
Principal 
sonya.roberts@education.wa.edu.au 

mailto:sonya.roberts@education.wa.edu.au


 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 

Final week of borrowing will be Week 8 for the 
term. Please remember to return all books in 
Week 9. 
 
Regards 
Mrs Kerrie Thomi 
Library Officer 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 
 

We are very low on margarine and jam, would 
greatly appreciate your help. Thankyou for your 
support and generosity with donations throughout 
the term. 
 

Breakfast Club Team 

CONGRATULATIONS 

to the following students for receiving Honour 

Certificates on Friday, 4 April 2025 

 

CARE:  CO-OPERATE 

Pre-Primary A 
Millie S 

Jimmy 

Pre-Primary B 
Charlie S 

Charlotte 

Room 1 
Clementine 

Shaquayde 

Room 13 
Kaima 

Amy  

Room 14 
Piper C 

Zara 

Room 15 
Ava K 

Michael 

Room 16 

Mila H 

Dominic Y 

Elsie  

Room 17 
Bethany 

Henry 

Room 9 
Lucy S 

Archer S 

PE Chloe J 

Music Caleb 

Science Charli 

Noongar Millie N 

Visual Art Millie N 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER  
FOR 2025 

 

TERM 2 - 2025 
 

 Week 7 - Tuesday, 10 June P & C Meeting 9:00am 
Wednesday, 11 June Newsletter  
Thursday, 12 June Faction Cross Country 
Friday, 13 June Run Club 8:20am 

 Week 8 - Thursday, 19 June STEM Club Yr 1  
Friday, 20 June Winter Sports Carnival 

 Week 9 - Monday, 23 June Thriving Together (Parent 
Workshop) 1:00pm to 3:00pm 
Tuesday, 24 June Kindy 2026 Tour 
Thursday, 26 June STEM Club Yr 1  
Friday, 27 June CARE Focus Assembly 

 Week 10 - Monday, 30 June Reports sent to Parents 
Wednesday, 2 July Newsletter 
Thursday, 3 July Interschool Cross Country 
Friday, 4 July Last Day of Term 2. 

 
School returns for Term 3 2025 on Monday, 21 July 
2025. 

 
For all other important dates that may arise we  
will update the Term Planner as needed and send 
notes home. 

ECLIPSE UNIVERSAL 
 UNIFORM SHOP - NEWS 

 
The Uniform Shop is an online service now and 
delivered to the school every Friday. 
 

See all information via the school website: 
https://easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au/parents/
uniforms/ 
 
Phone: 08 9249 4344 (8:30am – 4:30pm Mon to Fri)  

Email:     reception@eclipseuniversal.com.au  
Website: www.eclipseuniversal.com.au 
                 (Password - EHPS0016) 

https://easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au/parents/uniforms/
https://easthamiltonhillps.wa.edu.au/parents/uniforms/
https://schooluniformstore.com.au/


 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

YEAR 1 ASSEMBLY 06.06.25 

SUSTAINABILITY INCURSION 11.06.25 


